
   
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Extended Hours at Ajax Public Library 
 
7 March 2022—Ajax Public Library is extending hours further into the evenings starting 
Tuesday, March 15. This change brings the Library closer to pre-pandemic service, with 
Tuesdays through Saturdays open 9:30 a.m. to 9:00 p.m.  
 
The Library had previously reduced its hours in response to COVID-19. This expansion 
into later evenings is an exciting next step as Ontario cautiously eases public health 
measures, allowing customers expanded access to Library services. Along with 
extended hours, the Library is starting to offer more in-person programs, as well as 
continuing to offer online options.  
 
The Library continues to follow Ontario’s current public health measures. Masks and 
social distancing are still required at all branches. Capacity limits within the branches 
are no longer required, except in meeting rooms, where capacity signage is posted.  
 
All three branches of the Library are also open Sundays 12:00 noon – 5:00 p.m. The 
Library remains closed on Mondays.  
 
More information about current Library services can be found on the Library’s website at 
www.ajaxlibrary.ca. For updates, be sure to follow the Library on Facebook, Twitter, or 
Instagram. 
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Contact: 
Kiley Percy 
Coordinator of Marketing and Communications 
905-683-4000 ext. 8819 
kiley.percy@ajaxlibrary.ca  
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